Number 186

#### "St.Croix's Full Time Christian Station"

July 2010

### Get Set To Play "The Sticker Game"



Faithful WIVH listener, Germaine Florent, Fredriksted, is ready to play WIVH's "Sticker Game." She was more than glad to spread the word that WIVH is heard on FM 89.9.

## Broadcast Problem Being Solved

The past month was not to our liking, because much of the time WIVH's voice was not heard. It is hoped that by the time you receive this newsletter the problems, we're facing, will be resolved.

The changes we've made to WIVH will, when all is working properly, improve the outreach of the station. Being off-air has helped us realize how vital WIVH's ministry is to the island. That's because God is working through Christian radio to draw people to Himself. We know that many of WIVH's listeners are tuned in all-day-long and do not turn their radios off at night.

We know that you are deeply concerned and are praying for the staff and ministry here. We appreciate it that Joan Richards, St. Croix, expressed her remorse when she wrote: "I am sorry to learn that there is a problem with WIVH radio station, but we are more than conquerors in the Lord.-I Corinthians 16:13.

### They Enjoy Listening To 'Shirl And You'



Visiting WIVH recently were Navin and Alene Francis, Estate Humbug. Navin was heard singing on "Shirl and You." They use their talents to serve the Lord and sing together at area churches.

# Prayer & Praise

PRAISE: Even amidst the many broadcasting problems, WIVH listeners continue to encourage and stand with the station. PRAISE: We grow through our trials and so it is as WIVH works through yet another one. Our goal is to occupy the airwaves for God until the Lord returns.

PRAISE: WIVH listeners continue to support the work and nearly one-half of Shar-A-Thon's deficit is covered. PRAY: Teamwork is necessary to keep listener-supported Christian radio broadcasting. What will your part be?

## Heading For The Top

The report on WIVH's Shar-A-Thon goal has changed since last month. In the last "Voice" the amount still needed was \$5700. At the time of this writing the deficit has lessened greatly as listeners continue to give. It now stands at \$2500.If's imperative that the goal be reach as operating expenses for the upcoming year will be greater and more costs are developing as broadcasting problems are being resolved.

"It has been nothing but miraculous to see WIVH listeners respond to the need to reach the Shar-A-Thon goal and we believe there are still many who have not committed themselves to supporting the station's work, God continues to provide through listeners," said Burl Updyke, WIVH Manager.

Gifts may be sent to WIVH, 2457 S. R. 118, Hunlock Creek, PA 18621.





Tiffany and Jon Bowman

Fernella Joseph, Kingshill, said, "We cannot hear the station since the transfer to a new location. I miss WIVH very, very much and so do others I know."

From Althea Samuels, of Tortola, came these encouraging words. "May God continue to bless and keep you all as you continue to work for Him. And work we surely are to clear up interference. This is requiring a complete move to another tower.

As broadcasting resumes, we will need your help in reminding people to tune to FM 89.9. A great way for you to do that is to place a sticker on your car. We'll also be getting WIVH's Sticker Contest underway. If you find a card on your windshield, you've become a winner of a CD of Christian music.

"Shirl And You" broadcast is ready to go and she will be talking to people like Coreena DelSol, Christiansted, who recently adopted a child from Haiti, little two year old, Aaron. What joy he brings. And then there's Patti Lawrenson Hall, from mid-island, St. Croix, who has been listening for five years to WIVH. She visited the studios. Claudette O'Neale has been listening for two years. We plan to be here until the Lord returns, so hang on with us and visit us here. Call 718-2852.

Don't forget it takes team work to keep WIVH broadcasting for the Lord. Perhaps you are wondering how you may help? There are ways to help us at the studios. We recently had an electrical problem at the house, when circuit breakers kept tripping. Someone with electrical knowledge could have been so helpful. Hearing from you is a great encouragement as Tiff and I serve here.



5007 Estate Mt.Wash. Lot 20, Christiansted, St. Croix, U.S.V.I. 00820-4565

# "Great Blessing To Us"



WIVH listeners, Marvin and Agnes George, Mon Bijou, say, "WIVH helps to shape the lives of Christians in St. Croix. It has been a blessing to us and our family."

#### Reach Out Programs Compliment Broadcasting

WIVH has reach-out programs that complement its broad-casting and further enables the work of the Lord to reach those that may not be regular listeners. These are "Show Time," and "WIVH Correspondence School."

"Show Time," is conducted the first Saturday of each month when family-friendly films are shown on the studio grounds. Those attending are asked to bring along chairs or cushions. Pop corn and drink are free. The showing includes a short film for children and a full length film for the whole family.

"WIVH Correspondence School" is another service offered free of charge to those desiring to study God's Word. An extensive list of courses are being offered and are listed in a brochure. After making a selection, the study may be started by calling 718-2852. The course will be mailed to the enrollee and may be studied in the privacy of the home. When one course is finished, a following one will be sent.

For information on both reach out programs call WIVH at 718-2852.

Non-Profit Org. U.S.Postage PAID

Hunlock Creek, PA Permit #17